
 
 

 

February 2023 
  
  
Dear Parent/Carers 
  
Thank you for the all the support you have given us this half term.  
 
Episcopal Vicar for Education Fr Victor Darlington 
Fr Victor commissioned our New Chaplain, Mr Cunliffe and Joint Headgirls, Layla and Eirinn, at our St Angela Masses this 
half term. 
 
New £2 Million Facilities for T Level Opening: Katherine Johnson Centre and St Anne’s 
Canon Tom McHugh blessed our new buildings this week while Miss Christiana Dinah gave the opening speech celebrating 
our new Science Technology, Digital Production, Business and Nursing facilities for Post 16. 
 
Sixth Form 
Year 12 are enjoying their residential visit to Barcellona this week, while Year 13 are diligently preparing for their Mock 
Examinations after half term.  With Degree Apprenticeships being added to the UCAS application process and the Personal 
Statement being removed in favour of a question/survey, we will be updating Year 12 parents/carers and students with 
changes next half term. 
 
Term Dates 2023/24 
Please see attached term dates. 
 
Newsletters 
I am delighted to share our latest Inform newsletter, which details recent highlights from Spring Term A. Please do give it a 
read! 
  
Next Term 
We look forward to welcoming students back on Tuesday 21st February 2023 at the normal time in full school uniform. 
 
I would like to wish you and your family a lovely half term. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
  
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 

https://www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk/school-life/parent-communication/newsletters/

